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• Meeting was dedicated to interviewing the two final candidates as a result of a recent 
request for proposals for an architectural firm.   

• We interviewed Arcadis and Highland.  They both made a brief presentation and then 
were asked a series of questions by the committee 

• Both firms were deemed to be good candidates for the appointment 
• The Committee discussed that Arcadis/Steve Thesier has a long history with the district 

and there are no major concerns with their performance  
• The decision was made to appoint Arcadis for the 2025-26 school year and up to 4 

renewals after that.   

 
 


